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	Press Statement for immediate release (23 Nov 2009 12:33)


	Councils Criticise Housing Finance Proposals 



	

	Our initial research is showing that the majority of councils are highly critical of the government’s proposals to reform council housing finance. Defend Council Housing believes the discussion on finance reform should be held out in the open and we have created a new webpage to publicise councils' responses to the Government proposals, as they become available. 

Defend Council Housing's full response to the consultation can be found here. 

MPs from the House of Commons Council Housing Group have issued their own response which concludes: 
“as tenants, unions, councillors, the Chartered Institute for Housing and your own research tells us... what is on offer is not adequate and will have to be improved.” 

Also well worth a look are the responses from: Shelter (contact DeborahG@shelter.org.uk); the London Tenants Federation (contact info@londontenants.org); and the Moonlight Robbery campaign. 

To stop getting DCH press releases reply with UNSUBSCRIBE in subject. 
For background information on the demand for the 'Fourth Option' for council housing and who supports the campaign see www.defendcouncilhousing.org.uk 


	


